
Dear Valued Client:

 

I’d like to give you an update on how Clarity Benefit Solutions is responding to the COVID-

19 pandemic. Prior to the outbreak our workforce was already 50% remote, as of today we

are nearly 100% remote. Only essential employees are going to our office and only to

preform essential tasks.

We know, especially during this time, we provide a vital service to our clients and

participants and we have not lost sight of the importance of our work. We understand this

is the time when you need us most and we want you to know we are here for you. You are

at the very heart of everything we do, and we are in this together.

Our top priority is the health and safety of our team members, clients, participants,

partners and communities. Because this situation evolves daily, we have added a COVID-

19 UPDATES section to our website to keep you informed on all our efforts to ensure we

can continue to provide you the vital services you need.

 

As always, thank you for giving us the opportunity to be your benefits provider. In these

uncertain times we hope to provide you with Clarity you need.

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bill Catuzzi, CEO

Clarity Benefit Solutions | 888-423-6359 | www.claritybenefitsolutions.com
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https://claritybenefitsolutions.com/clarity-covid-19-updates
https://www.linkedin.com/company/clarity-benefit-solutions/

